
  
Ministers 

 Every Church Member 

 

John Verciglio,               
Senior Pastor 

205-317-1096  

jvercig@hueytownfirst.com 

 

Catherine Verciglio                   
Student/Youth Ministries       
Director                                        
catherineverciglio@gmail.com 

              

Jordan Austin 
Children’s Director 

fmch.kids@gmail.com  

 

Alan Brooks - Music Director 

Patti S. Wright  - Pianist       
 

 

Lisa Edmonson 
Office Administrator 

ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com  

 

Laurie McCombs,            
Receptionist, Secretary 

info@hueytownfirst.com 
  
Candi Boissel 
Child Care Director                   
hfumcchildcare@gmail.com 

 205-491-1729 
 

        

CHURCH OFFICE: 

205-491-3421 
 
PRAYER LINE 

205-491-3424 
 

 
Web- site:                    

www.hueytownfirst.com 
 

  OFFICE HOURS: 
  MON. - THUR. 9-2 

FRIDAY: Closed 

Tuesday July 29, 2025  

Upcoming Dates 

Sunday July 27, 2025  

8:45 am IGNITERS FELLOWSHIP 
9:00 am PARLOR FELLOWSHIP                               
9:00 am ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL 

 10:00 am BLENDED WORSHIP  
 11:10 am CHILD’S SUNDAY SCHOOL 
 11:10 am THE BRIDGE FELLOWSHIP 
 5:00 pm YOUTH 

Monday July 28, 2025  

7/27/25 Sunday’s Message:  “Six through Ten” 

Scripture:       Exodus 20:13-17 & Matthew 22:29-40 

Thursday July 31, 2025  
9:00 am NIFTY/FIFTY 

Friday August 1, 2025 
OFFICE CLOSED 

Saturday August 2, 2025 
8:00am MEN’S BIBLE STUDY 

Wednesday July 30, 2025 

 
2025 LEADERSHIP 

MEETING   DATES 

Finance (6:30 pm-2nd Tues.)   January 14, April 8,   July 10, 
October 14. 

Administrative Board   (On/or close to the 3rd Sun. -4:00)    
January 19, April 27, , July 20, October 19,. 

Childcare Board (6-7pm)    Feb. 6, June 3, Aug. 7, Nov. 6 

Trustees (6:30 pm-1st Tues.),    January 7, 2025, March 4,   
May 6, July 15, September 2, November 4. 

SPRC (2nd Sun.) 4:00 pm    January 12, April 13, 6:00pm,        
July 13, October 12. 

August 8-10 

We need volunteers for meals, 
snacks, etc. We will also need 
host homes for guys and girls! 

Please call  
Catherine V. @   205-496-5141  

weekend 

Youth 

FOLLOW 

   ME 
AND I WILL 
MAKE YOU 

FISHERS 
Of MEN 

Newsletter 

July 21, 2025 

WEEKLY 

FIRST METHODIST 
CHURCH 

Newsletter 

August 8-10 

mailto:Fmch.kids@gmail.com
mailto:ledmonson@hueytownfirst.com
http://www.hueytownfirst.com


 
  
Blessings as you walk with Jesus! 
                            
                              

 

 

BUDGET– In Honor of Betty Jane Kornegay. By Jack & Nancy 
 Moon. 

RED BIRD– In Honor of Cheryl Finch. By Jack & Nancy Moon. 

VBS– In Honor of all who made VBS possible. By Michael 
 Blackwell. 

FOOD PANTRY– In Honor of Wanda England, Becky Horne, 
 Mary Frances Bell & Nell Hudson. By Jeri & Jimmy   
 Harris. 

BUDGET– In Honor of Jimmy Harris. By Scott & Lisa            
 Edmonson. 

Memorials & Honorarium Attendance & Contributions 
July 20, 2025 
Sunday Worship Attendance……..….………………..…88 
Online Worship………………………………………………..724 
Budget Contributions...….......................... $8,391.00 
Budget YTD Contributions………………….. $213,412.00 

Special Prayer Request          
Gene Moody       Jan Towers              
Ann McCain                  Brad Hinton    
Ann McCown      Wanda England 
Becky Horne       Mary Frances Bell 
Betty Jane Kornegay    Merrett Morris 
Jimmy Harris 
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Hello, Friends of Faith!  What an exciting day of Worship we 
had on Sunday, July 20, 2025.  We celebrated the Baptism of Phoenix 
Ann, with her mom, dad and family.  What a privilege for each of us to 
share in the Spiritual journey of this family.  Let us all be reminded of 
our commitment to stand alongside Phoenix Ann and her family as 
she grows in the love of Jesus Christ. 

On Sunday, July 20th, the Administrative Board met to hear the 
reports of our ministry over the last quarter and get a sense of our 
upcoming ministry plans.  We have had a blessed 2nd quarter of the 
year faithfully, financially and fruit-baring.  Our third quarter is off and 
running with ministry already happening and what’s to come.  Speak-
ing of upcoming ministry:  

Youth D-Now Weekend is August 8-10, 2025 
Youth/Church Mission Day at Clearbranch is August 23, 2025 
Awesome August celebrated August 8th, 15th, 22nd  29th. 
WEAC returns October & November 2025 
Trunk or Treat October 2025 
Chamber of Commerce BINGO Night at First Methodist in No-

vember 2023 
IT’S GOING TO BE A GREAT FALL Y’ALL! 

 Last week, all of our formal ministry committees (Finance, 
SPRC, Trustees) met for their quarterly meetings.  Most of the work 

was routine with no concerns or issues.  The Trustees however contin-
ue with work on our great facility.  During the week of July 21st, a 
“berm” or “curbing” will be poured on the Sunset Drive of our facility 
to help divert water during heavy rains from entering our building.  The 
work will also include a “curbing” close to the double wooden doors 
near the former Berthel Waid Classroom.  When entering and exiting 
the facility in this area, please be careful of the curbing and look for its 
fluorescent painting.     
 Lastly this week, here are a few notes on how the FMC Child-
care Center is running according the Candi Boissel’s report: 
 Graduation 2025 was a great Night; A Balanced budget was 
passed at the June 2025 Childcare Board meeting; Tuition will increase 
$40 per month starting August 1st; Current enrollment is at 90 children; 
Enrollment goal has been set at 100 students for the Fall; in June 2025, 
a toddler classroom was converted to an infant room to accommodate 
need for infant care.  Please look forward to being a part of two days 
upcoming in the Childcare Center…first, July 31st, Meet the teacher and 
Supper on the Church, and secondly, support the teacher’s workday, 
August 1, 2025.  Listen out for ways to help on both of these days! 

Please make sure to keep up with the First Methodist Church 
Facebook page for updates and needed changes to our monthly sched-
ule. 

 

Blessings as you walk with Jesus! 
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Bro. John Verciglio 

FLOODING VICTIMS HELP 
To respond to the needs of those devastated by floods in Texas, 
you can offer a financial gift to recovery efforts as a Global    
Methodist.  Here is an announcement from our Conference Elder, 
Rev. Alan Beasley: 

We have all been devastated by the horrific tragedy in the 
Hill Country of Texas, especially Kerrville and Camp     
Mystic. If you or your church would like to donate to the 
disaster relief effort, here are the different ways to give. 
Directly to the Mid-Texas Annual Conference: 

https://onrealm.org/MidTexGMC/give/DisasterRelief 
 

Or, text "GIVEMIDTEX Disaster" to 73256 

Our Christian love and sympathy are 
extended to the Betty Phares family 
at her passing on Monday, July 21. 
Betty’s visitation is 10-11am Thurs-

day July 24th at the church. Burial following at Cedar Hill 
in   Bessemer.  

Our Christian love and sympathy are 
extended to Gayle Hager and Cindy 
McCormick with their families at the 
passing of their sister Sandy Penny 

on Tuesday July 22. Currently family are making arrange-
ments.  

https://onrealm.org/MidTexGMC/give/DisasterRelief?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBExMWtZVmQyQnkxRXpvZGJLUwEeo3vKjowY1W7ttPrKWo8EM9jGwUFnQFQhqYIB7ScENl85o2qkIXK9BGCd5TU_aem_MHBDrczc5JvhH3XbR8-lMA

